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Michelle Yang (Planning)

From: Robert deleon <bobdeleon@bellsouth.net>
Sent: Wednesday, October 12, 2022 4:36 PM
To: Michelle Yang (Planning); Anna de Leon; Robby Coats; Valerie de Leon
Subject: 4139 Cagle rd Lula Subdivided into 2 lots
Attachments: Coats plot.jpg; soil sample.jpeg

Hi Michelle, 
I will be turning 70 in the next year and a half, I wanted a house were I could live on a main floor and have my daughter 
next to us to help us in our later years. 
I would like to subdivide our 7.5 acres so that I can give my daughter and her husband 2.5 acres next door to build their 
dream home, so when they have kids they will be close to us so we can help each other. 
Please do all possible to expedite our request. 
Please find the plat which also shows where they plan on building their home as well as a soil sample. 
 
Sincerely, 
Robert Deleon  

 CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and 
know the content is safe. 


